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WWaarrrriioorr  FFaaiirr  PPllaayy  AAwwaarrdd  
--Womeenn’’ss  FFiieelldd  LLaaccrroossssee  PPllaayyeerr  BBaalllloott  ---  

 
Dear Coach: 
 
The Warrior Fair Play Awards continue to be awarded at this year’s 
SUBWAY® BCLA Field Lacrosse Provincial Championships.  Each 
Coach will nominate one player from his/her own team for a Fair Play 
Award.   
The player you choose is one that exemplifies Fair Play, puts forward a 
great effort for the team and plays the game with integrity.   
Each Warrior Fair Play Award recipient will be acknowledged at the BC 
Lacrosse Association Provincial awards ceremony and given a Warrior 
Lacrosse hat for their achievement.  
Ballots can be turned into the Provincial Coordinator at the coaches 
meeting or shortly after. Thanks for your cooperation and best of luck!! 

 
The Warrior Fair Play Award - Player 

 
______________________________ 

Player’s Name (Please Print) 
______________________________ 

Team     Division 

______________________________ 
Coach’s Name 

 

 


